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Katherine Earley <kas@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, Jun 28, 2016 at 12:32 PM

To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>, Jeremiah Bartlett <jbartlett@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: David Margolis-Pineo <dmp@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Ann:

Thanks for your call today; hopefully your meeting with Ms. Zane went well. I wanted to reply and
therefore let David & Jeremiah know that we spoke, and I support the position reached previously by
Bob Leeman and David.

That is - that based on the information presented to date DPW can support a waiver of the driveway
separation standard in favor of improving the driveway distance from the intersection.

A key note I'll make is this - we expect the new driveway to be separated from the abutting driveway,
as shown on her sketch.

Jeremiah - we do need to evaluate the impact to on-street parking and apply our internal allowance
process accordingly. We may tackle this today in our 1:30 if time allows.

Kathi
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